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“At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  

sense of community by providing opportunities that include 
and nurture all learners respecting their diversity.” 
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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Even though the weather is warming up, we are still experiencing heavy rainfalls and I would like to 
remind parents to make sure that our students have a change of clothing in their lockers.  
 
As usual, these last weeks prior to the end of the school year are filled with a flurry of activities around 
the school.  
 
Thanks to Ms. Barnett’s organization of Track Attack, our grade 3, 4 and 5 students are preparing for 
the upcoming district track meet on Wednesday, May 20. Students have to meet or exceed the 
district’s track and field standards in order to be able to participate in the track meet. Once again, the 
track meet will be held at Town Centre Stadium and parents are welcome to attend the event as 
enthusiastically cheering spectators. 
 
Last month, our grade 5 Maillard or Como Lake Middle bound students had a chance to meet the 
principals of their future schools and I hope you parents had an opportunity to participate in the Open 
House evening for these schools. On Wednesday, May 27, our grade 5s will be visiting their future 
schools, giving them a chance to familiarize themselves with the building and some middle school staff 
members. Please make sure you drop off your child at Maillard Middle that morning at 9:00 a.m. 
These students will be driven back to LBP around noon. Future Como Lake students will walk from 
LBP to Como Lake and back.  
 
‘Wonderwoman’ at LBP  
Camp McLean director Wonderwoman visited the grade 5s three times this past month. The idea 
behind her visits is to teach students about camp activities as well as get them excited about camp. 
The grade 5s also had an opportunity to select their camp food via secret vote.  If you have indicated 
that you will join us on the trip as a parent volunteer, please remember to attend the parent volunteer 
meeting on Monday, May 25 at 6:30 p.m. in the library (feel free to stay for the PAC meeting schedule 
for 7:00 p.m. as well). In addition, it is not too early to start looking at the camp list of items students 
should (and should not) bring to camp. If you have any questions about camp or what campers will 
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need, please contact the school office.  Lastly, please keep in mind the fee of $120 is due on Friday 
May 15.  Thank you to those who have already paid.  
 
 
 

Marco Jankowiak 
Principal  

 
 
 
                                                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to LBP 
 

Cecilia L. – Div 4  

Andrea M. – Div 6 
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On the calendar… 

 

 
 

MAY 2015 

May 8  K & Div 6 Field trip to Vancouver Aquarium 

May 12  Div 4 & 5 Fieldtrip to Planetarium 

May 18  Victoria Day – No Classes 

May 19  Div 2 & 3 to Playland 

May 20  Track & Field District Meet at Town Centre Stadium 

  Scholastic Book Sale in the Library 8am-6pm 

May 21  Div 1 & 7 to God’s Little Acre Farm and Donya Dairy 

May 22  Beach Party Carnival 5-9pm in the Gym 

May 25  PAC Meeting @ 7pm in the Library 

May 27  Welcome to Kindergarten (2015-16) Evening at *6pm 

  Grade 5’s to Como Lake & Maillard Middle for ½ Day 

May 28  Parent/Teacher Tea at lunchtime 12:20-1:05 - Library 

JUNE  

June 1  Grade 5’s to Camp McLean 

June 8  LBP Pro D Day – No Classes 

June 10  iGirl/iGuy Presentation for Gr  4 & 5s 

June 12  Recognition Assembly 

June 16  Gr 4 & 5s End of Year Swim & Picnic @ Spani Pool 

June 17  iGirl/iGuy Presentation for Gr 4 & 5s 

June 18  Future Gr. 6 Bbq for new families at Maillard Middle  4pm 

June 25  Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony at 10:45am  

  Early Dismissal for all students at 1:55pm 

 Hello Summer!  
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The library will be closed for the year the last week of May and all library books 

should be returned to the library (or paid for) by May 28. Remember that using their 
LBP computer username and password, students can access their accounts online 

from the Students page at 
http://teachers.sd43.bc.ca/acaspar/Pages/Student%20Resources.aspx 

to see what books they have out. Any class that settles all accounts will get a class 
treat! Report cards will not be released until issues are resolved, 
so search under those beds and in those closets! Any questions 
or concerns, Ms. Caspar is in the LBP library on Mon and Thurs. 
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Salmon Release Day 

On Friday May 1 Ms Appleby’s class released 54 Chum Salmon into Stoney Creek in Burnaby. We 

loved them, we wanted to keep them, but it was time to set them free. For the last 4 months we have 

been raising these salmon from the eyed egg stage to the fry stage of development. 
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Items lost & found throughout the school year                      

are on display down the primary hallway. Please take a walk through and pick up any 

items that may belong to your family. Items not picked up will be 

given for donation at the end of the school year. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SUMMER LEARNING 2015 ONLINE Registration Dates (6:00 a.m. 

Opening) 

Elementary Skill Building:  May 26th  
 

Students must have an account with our online system BEFORE 

registering for courses.  Please visit our website and create/update 

your account now.  To create an account you will need your child’s 

PEN number, which is available at your home school. 
 

We are offering courses in Fine Arts, French Immersion, Reading & Writing, Math, Science 

and Kindergarten-to-Grade 1 Transition!  See website for full details! 

 

Program Dates:  July 7 to July 24 

Visit www.summerlearningcoquitlam.ca 
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Giant 50% OFF Scholastic Book Sale 

Lord Baden Powell Library 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 

8:00am-6:00pm 

Bring Your 

Family & 

Friends! 
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